
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation to Bid 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) 

DATE: July 7, 2025 

 

 

PROJECT: East FBO Connector Taxiway Pavement Repair  

Birmingham-Shuttleworth International Airport 

  Birmingham, Alabama 

 

From:  Birmingham Airport Authority (BAA) 

  5900 Messer Airport Highway 

  Birmingham, Alabama 35212 

 

To:   All Participants 

 

 

General:  

 

This addendum will form a part of the RFB and modifies the original Request for Bid (RFB) 

document.  The following changes take precedence over items in the RFB.  Any portion of the 

RFB not changed by this Addendum remains in effect.  Recipients of the Addendum are advised 

to provide this Addendum to anyone to whom they further distribute without the BAA’s 

knowledge. 

 

Participants in this RFB are required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in their proposal.  

Failure to do so may subject Proposer for disqualification. 

 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/CLARIFICATIONS/DESCRIBED BELOW: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1. Question: Would it be possible for 3 additional days to do the project?  Our reasoning behind this 

request is that all the work on the project can be completed by local resources except for the 

temporary and permanent striping which must be sourced from out-of-town contractors. 

 

Answer: Yes, three (3) additional calendar days will be added to the contract time for the project. 

 

 

2. Clarification: Violations to the access control and security requirements associated with the 

project could result in a Transportation Security Administration (TSA) civil penalty. 


